
 

 

Event Report Dated 15/7/2023 

 

orientation event on July 15, 2023 PG & Ph.D Students  

The Diversity and Inclusion Committee (DInC) organised an orientation event on 

July 15, 2023, for postgraduate and PhD students and a subsequent event on 

August 5, 2023, for undergraduate students, collectively engaging around 2500 

students. The central aim of these orientation programs was to nurture and 

instill a robust ethos of diversity and inclusion throughout the campus milieu. 

The fundamental drive behind this endeavour was to establish a setting in which 

every student, regardless of their background, experiences a sense of esteem, 

recognition, and equitable prospects for flourishing. 

 

 


